
Harbordale Summer 2023

The Great News Keeps Coming!
Construction will begin July 10 on
the Cordova Road and Se 15th

Street Intersection

There will be a new sidewalk on the north east
corner and crosswalks all around. The raised

intersection will not be printed at this time to save
money and get the project done. Come September
we will start talking about trees and a community
project to paint the intersection. Brace for traffic

congestion but it will be with it.

http://harbordale.org
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G4UuGruBiY0


Our Sunday at the Museum was a great success and we
will do it again next year. Members and friends enjoying

refreshments before our guided tour of the exhibits.



It's that time of year....the dog days....and we are on
vacation spending time with family and friends.

However, you can always get in touch with us at
CONTACT HARBORDALE

Our next Regularly Scheduled Meeting is September
6 at the Police Sub Station in Harbor Shops
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